
 

Ms. Tina Rosenwald’s Class 

Mr. Matthew Ooms, Asst. 

Mrs. Danarys Rodriguez, Asst. 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

Students return on Wednesday, August 14, 2024. See you then! 

Please send in the following supplies the first week of school: 

 (2) Composition notebooks (wide ruled) (1) pkg dry erase markers 

 (4) 2 pocket folders, preferably plastic (1) pkg colored markers 

 (1) pencil/crayon storage box   (1) box of microwave popcorn   

(1) pkg. pencils 

(1) pkg. of crayons 

(1) pkg. color pencils  

(2) boxes of tissues 

(1) bottle dish liquid 

(1) Lysol wipes 

(1) paper plates any size 

(1) pkg. plastic cups 

(1) Gallon size Ziploc bags 

Optional classroom donations: 

 Computer paper 

Velcro of any kind 

Thank you, 

Tina Rosenwald 

 

 


